
November 6, 2017 

 

 The Town Board of the Town of Aurora met on Monday, November 6, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. 

in the Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New York, to hold a Public 

Hearing on the 2018 Preliminary Operating Budget. 

 

Members Present:  Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 

 

Absent/Excused:  Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 

 

Others Present:  David Gunner   Highway Superintendent 

 

 Supervisor Bach led with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

 Supervisor Bach opened the hearing at 7:02 p.m. stating that a Public Hearing is being 

held on the 2018 Operating Budget of the Town of Aurora.  The notice of public hearing was 

published in the East Aurora Advertiser and posted on the Town bulletin board as noted by the 

Affidavits of Publication and Posting.   

 Supervisor Bach stated that the General Fund will see a tax rate increase of $0.14 per 

$1,000 assessed value; Town Outside of Village Fund will see a tax rate decrease of $0.11 per 

$1,000 assessed value; and the Highway Fund will see a decrease of $.05 per $1,000 assessed 

value.  The 2018 budget stayed below the New York State Tax Cap.  Supervisor Bach asked if 

anyone wished to comment on the 2018 Budget.  Hearing no response, the public hearing was 

closed at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

   

 


